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Cart Placement Instructions
• Front of the cart should face the street.
• Wheels and handle should face the 

home.
• Containers should be set parallel to the 

curb, spaced 3 feet apart.
• DO NOT place containers within 3 feet 

of parked cars, fire hydrants, light poles, 
street signs or low-hanging trees.

• When snow is present, place them on a 
cleared, flat area.

Questions?

Call 319-377-6367
Visit www.cityofmarion.org/automatedcollection

®

There will be some overlap between the 
time the new carts are delivered and 
when City staff will be equipped to start 
collecting them at the curb. The City 
expects to begin automated collection 
the week of Oct. 14. Please continue 
using your existing bins and following 
the rules currently in place until then. The 
new carts will NOT be collected until we 
have the trucks capable of lifting them.

DO NOT USE
until the week of

OCT. 14, 2024
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